
Community Sharing Circle 

The Resident Participation Committee, the Community Building Team, and the 
Presidents Council have recommended the following updates for building community 
within Hi-Rises. 

• Rename th is group of Hi-Rise residents interested in planning and promoting fun, 
community-building activities within their Hi-Rise to COMMUNITY SHARING 
CIRCLE . 

• The COMMUNITY SHARING CIRCLE will begin meeting monthly as of August 3, 
2018 

• Participants are volunteers and will not receive a stipend for attending. 

• The Secretary will receive a stipend of $10/month for : 
o Recording and archiving minutes of each meeting 
o Posting the minutes on the Presidents Council web page 
o Emailing announcements of monthly meetings 

• The Resident Council Coordinator and community volunteers w ill participate in the 
monthly meetings. 

• The Presidents Council will budget up to $800 annually for individual Hi-Rise 
councils to request reimbursement for Hi -Rise activities which strengthen 
community within the Hi-Rise. Each Hi-Rise will be allowed to request $50 
reimbursement annually for expenditures such as : 

o Games, puzzles, cards, and light refreshments. 
o All reimbursements must be approved by the Resident Council Coordinator. 

Proposed by the Resident Participation Committee 5 -31 -18 
Recommended by the Community Building Team 6 -1 -18 

Approved by the Presidents Council 6 -4 -18 


